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xiv) Standardization of conversion factors (Item 16) 

The Fisheries Commission requests the Scientific Council to evaluate and provide recommendations on the 

methodology for establishing standardized conversion factors outlined in STACTIC WP 13/3. 

The Scientific Council responded: 

The methodology and workplan were reviewed by STACREC. Scientific Council endorsed the views of the 

committee that the methodology, in terms of field work and statistical analysis, was sound and that a plan like this 

was required to derive reliable product to round weight conversion factors corresponding to products produced at 

sea in the NRA. It was recognized that there are logistical issues in the implementation of such a project but the 

framework provides guidance in this regard. It would be up to STACTIC and the Fisheries Commission to initiate 

the project. It was noted that a similar program was under way within Canada’s 200 mile limit to derive reliable 

conversion factors. 
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